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From: salbright2@aol.com <salbright2@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 9:27 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Case # EL-BGN- 16-1871, Icebreaker Wind, Inc.
 
Good Morning,
 
The opposition to industrial wind turbines in Lake Erie is spreading, escalating around the lake. These lawn signs are
showing up in many new places. Please consider the mass effect on all who share the waters of Lake Erie, and do not
permit Icebreaker to proceed. I ask that this comment and photo be added to Public Comments for the proposed project.
 
Respectfully,
Suzanne Albright
Great Lakes Wind Truth
 
LAWN SIGNS FROM EVANS GROUP: CITIZENS AGAINST WIND TURBINES IN LAKE ERIE
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